
 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Valley Stream Service Center in fiscal year 2023. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Long Island Cares, located at 10 Davids Drive - Harry Chapin 

Way, Hauppauge, NY 11788. The funding would be used for the start-up costs for the creation of 

the Valley Stream Service Center. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any 

financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gregory W. Meeks 


